
   

School Litter Pick Morning  

Thank you all so much for supporting our litter pick earlier this 

week! Once again, we were so pleased with the huge amount 

of litter that families collected on their way to school. It’s fan-

tastic that everyone is willing to help keep Perranporth tidy 

and get the litter off the streets!  

Year 6 were the winning class this time and gratefully received 

their prize from Suez who also generously provide the bins for 

us. Suez kindly gave Year 6 a hedgehog house and bee 

house for the Forest Classroom. Thank you 

all once again! 

 

We’d also like to share a huge thank you to all of the children and 

families that took part in ‘The Big Plastic Count’. It is wonderful to see 

children taking an interest in protecting our planet from plastic pol-

lution and doing their bit to get involved in such a worthy cam-

paign. Well done everyone! 

Calling All Parents!!!!  

New Phonics Programme - Parent Information Evening 

As parents and families already know, reading is one of the most 

important things a child can learn to do! To ensure that our school is doing our absolute 

best to enable this to happen, Perranporth School will gradually be moving our teaching of phonics over to the 

‘Read, Write Inc’ programme. As we really appreciate the reading and phonics support that parents and fami-

lies provide, we’d like to invite you to a  

Parent and Family Information afternoon 2pm or evening 6pm on Wed 8th June (the Wednesday after half 

term). The first session will start at 2pm and will then be repeated at 6pm. Please mark the date in your diary, 

we’d love to see you all there! 

Annual Parent Questionnaire 

At Perranporth we continually strive to improve; to try to make things the best we can for the 

children and parents within our school community. As part of this improvement process, we 

regularly seek to gain your opinions on the way we do things.  Although the questions have 

limited responses, we find further information extremely helpful. There is an additional com-

ments section at the end for this reason. In order to be able make improvements, we need to 

know more information about any of the statements below that you may disagree with. It is 

very difficult to improve something when you are not entirely sure what the key issues are. We 

always welcome constructive criticism and suggestions. We also like to receive positive feed-

back too! We have found in the past that some questionnaires are not completed because 

you are ‘happy with everything’. If this is the case, it is always nice to receive that sort of feed-

back as well. 

 

As a direct result of your answers, changes can and do take place. We would very much appreciate it if you could 

take a few moments to sit down and complete this questionnaire. If you have more than one child at the school, 

you can complete the questionnaire separately for each child or do one for the whole family. The closing date for 

responses is Fri 10th June. Just follow this link:  https://forms.office.com/r/83SccfCEpR 

Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/r/83SccfCEpR


Tennis Success! 

Congratulations to Oliver in Year 4! Ol-

lie represented Cornwall last week-

end at Burnham on Sea! This time he was 

playing with the under 10s team, so as you 

can imagine the competition was fast and 

furious.  

 

Oliver had a very successful tournament, 

wining two matches, one against Avon 

and the other against The Channel Islands. 

We’d like to share a huge well done to 

Oliver and look forward to hearing more 

news on his growing tennis career! 

50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families in Year 2 for this week’s cakes. 

The next class up for our 50p Friday Cake Sale is Year 3 on Fri 10th May. 

Thank you for your support. 

Drumkit Available 

We have a school drumkit that is up for loan again if there are any children or 

families that would like to borrow it. There is no charge for the loan of the 

drumkit, we’re just happy for it to be used. It is a child sized kit, so a great op-

portunity for any budding drummer who might like to try their hand at this fan-

tastic instrument. If you’d like to borrow the drumkit, please get in touch via 

Class Dojo, or call the School Office so we can make some arrangements. 

Thank you 

Mrs Steven’s Retirement 

Sadly Mrs Stevens retired from Perranporth School this 

week. The whole school wished her well for the future 

and gave her a lovely send off. She was very touched by 

all of our school community’s kind wishes and asked us 

to share the following message: 

 

“A huge thank you to all the staff, parents and of course 

children for making my last day so special.   Thank you 

for all the gifts and cards, especially the class cards - 

they’re so lovely. I will miss working at Perranporth School 

very much indeed.” Lesley 



The Good Old Fashioned Jumble Sale 

Jubilee Thank You 

We’d like to share an enormous thank 

you to Perranzabuloe Parish Council 

for providing every child in the parish 

with a special commemorative mug in 

celebration of the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee! 

This is obviously a monumental occa-

sion and so it is extremely thoughtful 

and generous of the Parish Council to 

provide the children with a keepsake 

marking the day. What a lovely ges-

ture! 

Thank you very much indeed! 


